

Department of Environmental Protection

South District P.O. Box 2549 Fort Myers, Florida 33902-2549

Colleen M. Castille Secretary

February 3, 2005



VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

Robert A. Reisig, Manager E:mail: <u>tirebob@digital.net</u> Florida Tire Terminal 400 Feagin Street Avon Park, Florida 33825

Re: Highlands County – WT

Application for

Waste Tire Processor Permit Lake Wales Ridge EMA

Dear Mr. Reisig:

The Department hereby approves the additional time requested in your recent letter received January 31, 2005, for submitting an application for permit by March 1, 2005, instead of February 1, 2005.

Please adhere to the deadline of March 1, 2005. If you need assistance regarding application, please call Ghous Minhaj or Bill Krumbholz at (239) 332-6975. Your cooperation in this matter is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Philip A. Barbaccia

Environmental Administrator

PAB/GAM/se

cc: V Bill Krumbholz, DEP

CULU SALAN

Florida Tire Terminal P.O. Box 1733 / 400 Feagin St. Avon Park, Fl. 33825 800-749-5788

To: Mr. Phil Barbaccia CC: Mr. Bill Krumbholz

From: Robert A. Reisig, Mgr. Florida Tire Terminal

Subject: Waste Tire Processor Application

I am writing this letter to ask for an extension on our deadline to file the above application. Your letter dated October 5th, 2004 required us to file this application on or before February 1st, 2005. We would like to extend that date to March 1st, 2005. We need this deadline extension to fully prepare the application for acceptance. If you can agree to this extension then please contact me by phone or e-mail. I thank you in advance for your consideration on this matter.

Thank you,
Robert A. Reisig, Mgr., Florida Tire Terminal tirebob@digital.net or 800-749-5788





A ROCHAMAR ROW D.E.P. - South District

en green en de la company La company de la company d